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Tasmanian Branch Annual Report 

 
We don’t have a lot to report on for this year. We participated in the 75th Anniversary 
Luncheon. The Club was represented at a number of functions and a couple of funerals. 
 
The Tasmanian Branch held an email poll of local members on the issue of contributing to 
the editing of video histories that are beginning to appear on the Club website. 
 
It was decided that the Tasmanian branch would donate $2000 towards increasing the 
payment for the editing. 
 
The Tasmanian Mid Winter Dinner was held on June 24 and was very well attended and 
praised by many of the attendees as one of the best of recent years. 
 
That’s it for last year. Looking forward to this year. 
 
Cheers  
Jan Adolph 

 


